What dates) are

From: Sent:

Bell Sharon

02 June 2003 11:09

To: Cc:

philippe

Millar Esther

Subject:

FW: Inquest-Lucy

Mrs Millar

Could you please let me know the dates for the meeting so I can check Eugne's availability.

Thanks

Sharon

--Original Message

From: Sent:

Bell Sharon

To:

20 May 2003 10:22 McIvor Karen

Subject:

FW: Inquest-Lucy

Mrs Millar

Eugene is asking if you could arrange a meeting with nursing staff to discuss. Eugene would attend.

Thanks

Sharon

-Original Message

From: Sent:

Kelly Jim

15 May 2003 00:21 Bell Sharon

To: Subject:

RE: Inquest-Lucy

Thanks

I hahve engaged Esther in helping befin the process of achieving statements from staff outlined.

Jim Kelly

-Original Message

From: Sent:

Bell Sharon 14 May 2003 10:19

To:

Kelly Jim

Cc: Subject:

Kettyle Jenny Inquest-Lucy

Dr Kelly

Please find below email from Mr Fee which has been dictated but not read by him.

The following members of staff were directly involved in the assessment and care of Lucy.

Dr Malik, SHO, involved in the assessment, initiation of treatment and the later response.

Enrolled Nurse McCaffrey, currently in the Surgical Ward. Nurse McCaffrey responded to Mrs Crawford at the time of the seizure.

Dr O'Donohoe

Staff Nurse S McManus, RSCN. She responded to the request for help from Nurse McCaffrey and was involved in the resuscitation attempt.

Staff Nurse S McNeill, ICU. She came from ICU to offer help, supported the transfer to ICU and the onward transfer to the Royal Victoria Hospital.

1

Staff Nurse T Jones, RCN Bank Nurse. She responded to call for assistance after Staff Nurse McManus.

Staff Nurse B Swift, RGN. Involved in the establishment of IV fluids and has reported on her understanding of the prescribed levels.

Dr Auterson

Others who had periphereal involvement or made comment during my review were:

Sister Edmundson, who was the night sister, and had spoken to the mother during her routine ward visit.

Sister Traynor made comment on the fluid regime

Mrs Martin provided an article on rotovirus

Marion Doherty, Health Visitor, who was involved in offering support to the family after Lucy's death.

Thanks

Sharon for Mr Fee